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Sept. 19 — To the Editor: 

I am a bit surprised and dismayed that Fosters would publish the letter entitled "No 'Settled 

Science' on Climate." 

In fact, it is settled science, "97% of scientific literature agrees that Climate Change and 

Greenhouse gases are dangerous." This statement comes from Jerry Taylor, a fellow of the 

conservative Cato Institute. 

While we all enjoy the freedom to speak as we please, it seems a bit irresponsible for a 

significant local media outlet to propagate such views as Fosters did just last Thursday. 
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